
18/03/2021 

MS Susan Robertson 
16 Thornton ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
susan@ducksoup.com.au 

RE: REV2021/0006 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

Hello

I'm writing in relation to DA REV2021/0006 181 Allambie Road, Allambie Heights.

I am a regular and avid user of Manly Dam, having run literally hundreds of kilometres through 
it over the past 12 or so years.

I have just become aware of this DA, and write to lodge my opposition to it. Whilst the DA's 
faults are many, I would like to focus on the flora and fauna, and my concern for the loss of, 
and impact on, habitat for species such as the climbing fish and the pygmy possum, amongst 
many others

When I moved to Manly over 20 years ago, I was astounded to learn of this piece of paradise 
so close to our urban area. That any development that aims to encroach in any way on Manly 
Dam would be considered is beyond me. We are so very lucky to have this very special 
parkland, and we must preserve it at all costs. 

I trust those responsible for assessing this DA will value Manly Dam as much as we do.

Sincerely
Susan Robertson

Sent: 18/03/2021 3:21:39 PM
Subject: Online Submission


